
  

 

Luboń, 11 Oktober 2018 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Due to substantial increase of a labor costs in Poland, we are forced to increase prices for our 

products.  

 

The estimated increase is about 5%.  

Updated pricelists will be provided within few weeks.  

New Prices will be valid from 01
st

 December, 2018. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Your SPP Team, 

 


